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 5/13/2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

My wife and I purchasing the property at  
Claremont, next door to 2743 San Angelo Dr. We are writing 
this letter in support of the current homeowners there to 
keep the existing patio covers as they are currently built. The 
patio covers provide privacy for both of our properties, and 
they are very aesthetically pleasing. We would join them in 
asking the City of Claremont for a variance to allow the 
structure to stand in its current state.  

 

Thank you, 

Doug Alvey & Yolanda Pond 




